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  18th October 2021 

Dear Parents 

 

On Friday 21st January 2022 we will be holding our Y2 sleepover. This is the perfect opportunity to experience 

staying away from home in a secure, safe and familiar environment and prepare your child for our residentials in Y3, 

Y4, Y5 and Y6. 

 

Children will need to arrive at school for 6 p.m. with a sleeping bag, a pillow, a camping or yoga style mat, warm 

pyjamas, toothbrush and toothpaste. Your child should have had their tea as we will only be serving light snacks, 

drinks and hot chocolate during the evening. Children must not bring sweets, chocolate etc or mobile phones and 

electrical games as they will not be needed and we cannot accept liability if they are lost or damaged. If your child 

has Friday night activities and needs to arrive later than 6 p.m. please indicate their arrival time on the slip below. 

 

We will provide breakfast and the children need to be collected at 9 a.m. on Saturday 22nd January 2022. The cost 

of the evening will be £10 per pupil which should be paid online at https://www.scopay.com/login.html by Friday 5th 

November.  

 

As the children are aged between 6 and 7 years old, we ensure that our adult to child ratio is 1:6 and that it is 

approved by Hampshire County Council with a full risk assessment. The children will be sleeping in the downstairs 

hall and separated into boys and girls. The staff will sleep in nearby classrooms opposite the hall and one will be 

identified as a central place for the children to go in case they need an adult. The evening will be run by a team of 

staff, including Mrs Jacobs. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Taylor 

Year 1/2 Leader 

 

       -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Class: ___________________________________ 

 

Contact Name: __________________________________ Contact number: ___________________________ 

(Contact details for where parent can be contacted on night of sleepover.) 

 

          I give permission for my child to attend the Y2 sleepover on Friday 21st January 2022  

         My child has after school activities on Friday evenings and will not be able to arrive until ________ 

 

          I have made an on-line payment of £10.00 contribution towards the cost of the sleepover. 

       

 

 

Signed: _________________________________ (Parent) 

Please return slip to your child’s class teacher by Friday 5th November 2021 

https://www.scopay.com/login.html

